
 Huntington, 21 VII. 1937 

Dear Nathan, 

Cordial thanks for the modification to the wills. If Mr. M. raises objections for technical reasons, 
then I will accept them. I think that, provided it is possible, we should set the lower limit for the 
monthly allowances to my sister and Miss Dukas (for the latter, provided no marriage) at 40 Amer. 
dollars each. Margot’s will ought to be completely in order. I would be glad if we could put this 
business in order soon so that this matter is in any event arranged and I am relieved of this worry. If 
the proposal of setting a minimum amount in both cases does not seem acceptable to Mr. Maas, we 
shall just have to drop this assurance. 

With kind regards to you and also to Dr. Maas,  

Yours, 

 A. Einstein. 

[ALS] 


